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RE:

Dear Mr. Clanon:

Pursuant to Rule 16.6 of the California Public Utilities Commission’s 
(Commission) Rules of Practice and Procedure, Pacific Gas and Electric 
Company (PG&E) hereby requests an extension of time to comply with Ordering 
Paragraph (OP) 2 of Decision (D.) 12-04-012 which directs PG&E to implement 
world generation charges applicable to continuous direct access customers who 
returned to bundled service and then returned to direct access service.

OP 2 of D. 12-04-012 states that “Pacific Gas and Electric Company, Southern 
California Edison Company and San Diego Gas & Electric Company shall 
implement the changes needed to bring their tariffs and billing practices into 
conformity with the clarifications to Decision 08-09-012 adopted in OP 1 within 
12 months of the mailing of this order”. The mailing of the order was on April 24 
2012.

PG&E requests an extension of time to April 1, 2014 to comply with OP 2.
PG&E is currently working on billing system changes for the bill redesign, revised 
Electric Vehicle Rates, and NEMS billing, as well as summer and winter 
seasonal rates. Allowing PG&E to implement the new world generation charges 
after PG&E has launched its new bill redesign would allow for a smooth 
transition of the new world generation charges into the new bill format. At this 
time, the new world generation charges would impact only 23 customer 
accounts.
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Consistent with OP 3, the new world generation charges would apply 
prospectively when the new world generation charges are implemented in 
PG&E’s tariffs and billing practices.

PG&E respectfully requests that it be allowed an extension of time to April 1, 
2014 to comply with OP 2 of D. 12-04-012.

If this request is granted, PG&E will promptly transmit the Executive Director's 
approval to all parties to Application 11-06-026.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

Best regards,

/ VBrian K. Cherry 
VP Regulatory Relations

cc: Timothy J. Sullivan, Administrative Law Judge 
Katherine Auriemma, Energy Division 
Edward Randolph, Director of Energy Division 
Service List for A. 11 -06-026
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